

From the Headteachers

Welcome meetings

This week our welcome meetings were held for all Infant children to provide useful information about your child's year group for the year ahead. There will be further welcome meetings on Tuesday 17th September for Years 3 and 4 children and Wednesday 18th September for Years 5 and 6.

Wellbeing

All classes are now using, or being taught how to use, their Mood Meter to help the children express how they are feeling throughout the day. The Mood Meter is part of the RULER emotional intelligence programme from Yale University that we use at Corpus Christi and have used for the past ten years. At Corpus Christi, we make it part of every day, alongside the Class Charter and later in the year the meta-moment and the idea of our best selves. We would like to invite parents who would like to learn more about the project to a presentation led by an accredited RULER tutor, Lulu Luckcock. The presentation will take place on Tuesday 1st October at 9:00 am in the Upper Hall. If you would like to attend, please RSVP to Mrs Smart. As always, if you have any concerns about your child's or your own wellbeing and wish to speak with someone at school, please do contact Mrs Smart - our Senior Mental Health Lead, on ksmart@corpus-christi.org.uk or drop in on Wednesday mornings from 9:00 - 10:30 when she will be available to talk.

Welcome to Baby Sol

During the summer holiday Mrs Loh gave birth to her beautiful baby boy Sol. We wish mum, dad and Sol all the very best and we all look forward to meeting him very soon.





DATES TO REMEMBER

	1
Tues 17 th Sept	9am Lower Juniors
	Years 3 & 4 Parents
	Welcome Meeting – Main
	Hall
Wed 18 th Sept	9am Upper Juniors Years 5
	& 6 Parents Meeting –
	Upper Hall
Fri 20 th Sept	9am Class 13 Assembly
Sat 21 st Sept	11:15am CC v
	Woodmansterne at
	Woodmansterne School
Fri 27 th Sept	9am Class 14 Assembly

Announcements

Secondary School Transfer

Year 6 parents need to apply online through your home borough for your child's secondary school place. Please ensure you complete this by midnight Tuesday 31st October 2024. Please check the secondary school's websites for details of open days. If you child is going to attend any open days and/or exams, please let the school office know.

You can email office@corpus-christi.org.uk
The Co-Head Teachers are available if you wish to discuss any issues regarding secondary transfer.

Communications

Please ensure the school office has up-to-date contact details for yourselves and other family members whom we may have to contact. If you have recently moved home, you must update your address with the school too. Please send an email with to office@corpuschristi.org.uk with a proof of address.

Class Assemblies

We are very pleased to be able to hold class assemblies for our parents once again. The first assembly will be Class 13's on Friday 20th September. Future assembly dates will be published on our website and you will also be informed by your child's class teacher.

Child of the Week for the week ending 9th Sept 2024

Nursery P/T	
Nursery F/T	
Class 1	
Class 2	
Class 3	Ruby W
Class 4	Tai D
Class 5	Amaryah S
Class 6	Andrew M V
Class 7	Leroy A
Class 8	Ress-Dedie M
Class 9	Adrain A V
Class 10	Gaia G
Class 11	River R
Class 12	Sofia L G
Class 13	Sarah C C
Class 14	Imogen B-W

Attendance

Monday 9th Sept - Friday 13th September 2024

%
100
100
100
100
100
100
100
100
99.6
99.6
99.2
99.1
98.8
98.5
97.7

Congratulations to Classes 2, 8, 9, 10, 11, 13, 14 & Nursery on their 100% attendance.
Whole school average 99.5%

Parents' Zone

WhatsApp Groups

Parent WhatsApp groups can be very useful and help you all to keep in touch. Please do not share on these groups information about the school that is not correct. If you are unsure about something that is taking place in your child's class, please contact the school office in the first instance.

From Fr Matthew:

First Holy Communion Programme

2025: Preparatory Parents' sessions will
take place on Thursday 7th and Tuesday

12th November at 7pm in the Church
Hall. Parents are asked to attend both
sessions which will be led by Fr
Matthew. The programme will involve
weekly term-time classes that will take
place on Saturdays from 4:45pm until
5:45pm. Application forms will be made
available after the conclusion of the
parents' sessions. If you would be
interested in assisting as a Catechist,
please get in touch (training will be
provided).

Youth Group for Year 6 children:

All children in Year 6 are now eligible to join our Youth Group <u>from Sunday 22nd September (4pm until 5:45pm)</u>. We will be attending our first Archdiocesan <u>Youth Day of the year on Saturday 28th September</u>. Youth Group involves input on the faith, games, crafts, food and we conclude by visiting

encourage your child to come and be a part of our group in which they grow in their faith and friendship with one another. If you would be interested in assisting as an adult helper, please get in touch.

Our Lady to ask for her prayers. Please

Parents' Association

Dear Parents and Carers

Our autumn term will kick off with an Autumnal Cake Sale and Cake Competition on Friday 18th October, parents welcome from 2:45pm.



We are in the planning stages for the coming year and will publish dates of meeting very soon.

Saturday Club at Corpus Christi School

Each Saturday 9.30am - 1:30pm
Reception — Year 4 plus older siblings/relatives/family friends.
£15 PER SESSION — subsequent siblings £10 Term Time only.
Please email Hannah and Sophie to book or for more information:
DDSCbrixton@gmail.com

Where there are enough numbers, the club will resume.

Term dates for 2024 -2025 are published on the school website, please follow the link below.

<u>Term Dates | Corpus Christi Catholic</u> School (corpuschristischool.co.uk)

Please note that there will be an Inset day on Friday 25th October 2024 before the October half term.

Autumn Term Menu

Please <u>click here</u> to view the menu served this term.